Primary 1-3 Class:

Welcome back to another school session! | wonder how many of you were thinking I'd forgotten to post a blog. |
haven’t but it’s a bit of a late one!

Let’s start by meeting our Primary One children!

Phoenix Robson, Robert Stark and Logan MacDonald have all started school full time this week. They have had a
busy time over the last couple of days — more on that in a little while... We are delighted to have them. Our class is
somewhat smaller this year with a bit more room to move around on different tasks.

All our P1 children have a buddy assigned to them — just to help them find their feet and get to know the Primary
Department!

Miryam and Belle with Logan; Katie and Heather with Robert; Kahless and Anne Marie with Phoenix. All our buddies
are doing a fantastic job and taking their roles very seriously indeed. Many thanks from us all!

We also have another new start this week, but not a Primary One!

Zoe Gerard joins us in Primary Three. She is a very independent young lady and has just got busy with all the
classroom tasks with great enthusiasm. We think Zoe is going to be a super recruit for our little class family! A
picture of Zoe follows plus a picture of our P1-3 class for this school session!




First Prize:

How about some good news to start off a brand-new session! Here’s Cooper with his prize-winning picture from the
South Harris Show.

Cooper’s winning entry has been
framed beautifully.

He couldn’t resist showing it off
in assembly too!

It’s a great effort Cooper.
Hopefully mum and dad will find
a special place for it at home.

You should be very proud indeed!

Class Topic:

We are beginning the year with the Funnybones story.

FUNNmNES It’s a great beginning when you are starting to look at the human body
. ‘ and then our senses.

There are little Funnybones stories on Youtube if anyone is interested
in looking further.




Zoe, Phoenix and
Autumn are busy
looking at this story
already .... Soon to be
joined by George who
also wanted a quick
read!

We started by making some Funnybones skeletons!

| can confirm that all our completed skeletons are on the wall already — and pretty scary they look too!

The following day we made some dancing 3D skeletons. For this little job we used wire and polystyrene packing
pieces. These are almost finished and ready to be hung — no doubt some pictures will appear early next week! In the
meantime — here we are busy on this little task!




Class Charter: Asis usual at this time of year, we are thinking about setting the rules for our classroom and

linking these to the UNICEF Rights of the child. We thought a stairway to success was a pretty good idea. Here we are
painting our feet for our charter display!




| am hoping that our charter will be up this week also!

A rather funny but slightly hair-raising event took place while this activity was in full swing! The fire alarm was
activated and | had to carry George onto the yard to put his shoes and socks on! We managed (just...)

Hopefully we are getting back into the swing of things. Of course, there is more to come next week. Have a great

weekend everyone!




